
15 June 2023 

Mayor: Councillor John Medcalf OAM 
General Manager: Greg Tory 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

TRAFFIC DIVERSION FOR MURIE CREEK CULVERT  
 
Motorists are advised that a traffic diversion will be in place on The Gipps Way at Murie Creek Culvert from 
Wednesday 21 June 2023 to allow for the culvert replacement works to be undertaken. 
 
The temporary diversion will be a two-lane side track with a 60km speed limit. See Picture below. 
 
The duration of the works is estimated to be approximately 4 months (weather permitting) and Council 
apologises for any inconvenience these works may cause. 
 
If you have any enquiries in relation to the diversion please contact Council’s Infrastructure department on 
02 6895 1900 during business hours.   
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Summary: Murie Creek Culvert – The Gipps Way Condobolin 

Authorised By: Greg Tory 
                            General Manager 

Contact:      Lachlan Shire Council 
                     Ph: (02) 6895 1900  

Distribution: Local media, Council website, Council Facebook page 
 


